i FIRE RISK ASSESSMENTS

The Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005 requires all employers and building owners/occupiers to
carry out fire risk assessments in order to protect your employers, visitors and the users of the building. This
requirement must be carried out no matter how many people are within the building.

We at Coopers Safety and Training Solutions Ltd can carry this task out for you ensuring that you comply
with the above regulation. A fire risk assessment should be carried out on a regular basis, normally yearly,
but if there are many issues found, especially life threatening, then a shorter period might be advised before a
new fire risk assessment is carried out.

In carrying out the fire risk assessment we will look to find all potential and foreseeable hazards within your
property including its immediate surroundings. All this information is compiled into a logical and easy to
read report and will highlight any deficiencies, if any are found, with each deficiency given a priority rating
and advice on how to tackle the deficiency.

Remember this risk assessment should be carried out by a ‘competent person’ to comply with the above
regulation.

If you require us to we can help you in carrying out any remedial action required or take over the task
completely thus minimising your time expenditure which will allow you to do what you do best — running
your company.

If you require further information on how CSATS Health and Safety Consultants can help you in
meeting your health and safety requirements under the fire safety regulations please contact us on
07785 580376 or consultancy@csats.co.uk
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